
 

Yangebup Primary School 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 

Faction Naming Competition: Staff, students and community members are 
invited to name our factions! We would love you to think about what names 
might be suitable and give us your reasons. To win, the names will need to 
have some cultural, historical or environmental significance.  
 

How to take part: 
Collect a nomination form from the school or print the one on Page 5 of this 
newsletter. There will also be copies on the website. Choose three names for 
the factions and give us your reason for choosing. You must provide a reason 
for your nomination to win. A panel consisting of staff, P&C, School Council and 
current Year 5 Faction Captains will make a short list which will be shared with 
the community. The panel will then make a final decision and this will be      
announced on the Faction Carnival Day. 
 

Our Faction Naming Competition closes on 27th August and  entries can be 
dropped into the box in the school office.  Hope to see lots of entries and great 
ideas – good luck! 
 

Blue Faction:  As mentioned in a previous newsletter, in 2022 blue faction will 
change its colour to gold. This is to make it distinctive as the school uniform is 
blue. New faction t-shirts and reversible hats will be available for purchase next 
year for all factions. 
 

Pyjama Day: Next Tuesday 17th August the Pre Primaries will host pyjama day. 
Students can come along in their PJs, dressing gowns and slippers (they might 
want to bring shoes to run around outside, especially if it has been raining!) 
Gold coin donations are very much appreciated to assist funding of Year 6 
Leadership activities. 
 

School Photos:  These are coming up soon, with our junior  classes having 
their photos on Tuesday 24th and our senior classes on Wednesday 25th      
August.  Please check Page 6 of this newsletter for more information about our 
School Photos. 
 

High School Taster Day:  On Monday 23rd August our Year 4 and 5 students 
have been invited to attend Lakeland Senior High School  for the day.  Even if 
the students are not attending this school for their high school years, it is a 
great opportunity to get a feel for high school life and we recommend all     
students attend this day.  We remind all parents of Year 4/5 students to   re-
turn their permission slip to the front office as soon as possible. 
 
2022 Class Planning:  We are starting to look at our class structures for 2022.  
If you know your child will not be attending this school next year we would   
appreciate you advising the school via email. 
 

 
 Andrea Macfarlane 

Principal 
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Dates to remember 
 

Tuesday 17th Aug 

Whole School Pyjama Day  
 

Wed 18th Aug 

Assembly Room 19 
 

Monday 23rd Aug 

Year 4/5 Taster Day at  

Lakelands Senior High School 
 

Tues 24th & Wed 25th Aug 

School Photos 
 

Tues 31st Aug 

BOOK WEEK Dress Up Day 
 

Tuesday 7th Sept 

Kindy/PP Teddy Bear Picnic 
 

Wed 1st Sept  

Assembly Room 9 
 

Wed 15th Sept 

Assembly Room 2 
 

Thurs 23rd Sept 

Athletics Faction Carnival 
 

Friday 24th Sept 

Last day for Term 3 

Term 4 Commences  

Monday 11th October 

 

@yangebup_library 

Tel: 9395 3200       Email: Yangebup.ps@education.wa.edu.au 



Last week Yangebup Primary School celebrated NAIDOC week. We were so lucky to have Belinda from 

Djirrily Dreaming perform a Smoking Ceremony and talk about Noongar Culture. Students were chosen 

from all classes in contributing to the theme of Healing through both song and movement. Especially    

significant, was the Pre-primary assembly in celebrating the NAIDOC theme and the final performance of 

students in presenting the song ‘The Children Came Back’ by Adam Briggs.  
 

NAIDOC week concluded with an Environmental incursion from WA Wildlife, sponsored by the City of 

Cockburn. The children enjoyed learning about and interacting with Australian reptiles.  



 

The whole school is invited to join in our Pyjamas Day 
on 

Tuesday 17th August,  
hosted by our Pre Primary classes. 

Wear your favourite cosy pyjamas, and bring along a 
gold coin donation which will go towards our Year 6 

Leadership activities 

 

 

 

 

Sending Birthday greetings to the          

following students who celebrate their 

special day in August. 
 

Mason S, Andrea, Blade, Justin, Layla, 

Daniel, Alex, Jaxson, River, Bentley, Ivy, 

Maddison, Jasmine, Ellia, Mia, Ally, 

Mahven, Ethan, Mason W, Stella,      

Rafael, Oliver, Sienna and Paige. 

100 Days of School 
 

On Monday 2nd August the Year 1’s in Rooms 14 and 19 celebrated 100 Days Of School with a whole day of fun with 

100. Our ‘I’m 100 Days Smarter’ crowns were a big hit - we wore them all day! We wrote about all the things we 

have learnt to do in 100 days, including writing the number words for every number to 100, skip counting by 2’s, 5’s 

and 10’s, and learning to read, write, spell and understand the meanings of lots of clever words.  We had lots of  

construction fun, creating buildings with 100 blocks of all different sizes and using 100 cups to make a huge tower. A 

‘Party in our lunchbox’ was enjoyed, with our lovely parents packing us a delicious and fun lunch!  We look forward 

to seeing what this enthusiastic bunch of little people will learn in the next 100 days. 

Melanie Cox and Rebecca Cole 



 

 

P&C News 
 

Uniform Shop:  Will be open    
Thursday mornings in weeks 1, 3, 5, 
7, and 9 of term.   
 

Alternatively you can order on line 
via the P&C Facebook page. 
 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 

Available  

Monday, Wednesday and 

Friday  

    Community Notice 

DISCO  Wednesday 
18th August. 

 
 Our Disco is open to all 
students from Kindy to 
Year 6.  Tickets are on 
sale in the Undercover 
Area before school on 
Monday 16th August, 

or purchase online  
using the link on the 
P&C facebook page.  
Tickets cost $10 per 

child. 

WEDNESDAY RECESS MUNCHIES 
Cheesies $2.00 

Warm Chocolate $1  

(BYO Mugs—Plastic Only) 
Donations of hot dog rolls, cheese and long 

life milk is very much appreciated and can be 

left at the school office. 

Book Week at Yangebup PS 

Tuesday 31st  
August 2021 

 

Dress up as a character 
from your favourite book! 

 

Please join us for a Book 
Week Parade in the  

Undercover area at 8.45am 
 

Students are encouraged to 
bring the book to the 

 parade.  

Love a bargain?  Well don’t forget 

to purchase your discounted 

iceskating tickets and help raise 

money for YPS. 



Nominate Your Ideal  

Faction Names 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Name:  ________________________________________ 
 
Please circle:  Parent/Grandparent,      Staff,      Student,      Community Member 
 

Faction Colour Proposed Faction Name 

Red   

Green   

Gold   

Reason for Choice: 

_______________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________ 
  

Please return completed form to the school office by 27th August. 



SCHOOL PHOTO DAY IS COMING! 
Tuesday 24th & Wednesday 25th August 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Our school photo day is coming and personalised student order envelopes have been sent home..The         
recommended method of ordering your photos is online through Kapture’s website as your payment is      
secure and can be easily verified at any time. If you pay online, there is no need to return the order envelope 
to school.  
 

KEEP YOUR ORDER ENVELOPE SECURE!  
The unique codes contained on the envelope will be issued only once. 
 
Alternatively you can pay by cash and return the provided envelope to the school on the photography day. 
Please note the photographers cannot provide change.  
 

Order EARLY for sibling photography 
 

Sibling photos can ONLY be ordered online. Once you receive your envelope, it is imperative that you order 
your sibling photo early to avoid missing out! There is a physical limit in the school schedule to how many   
sibling photos can be taken. Once the maximum capacity of sibling orders has been reached, no more sibling 
orders can be placed.  
If maximum capacity is not reached, sibling orders close 12pm midday sharp, one business day prior to the 
first photo day.   
The school or the photographers cannot accept late orders for sibling photography. Please do not ask as your 
request simply cannot be accommodated.  
 

Order EARLY for discount photo day prices 
 

Order your photos within 10 calendar days of photo day to receive discount photo day prices. Late orders are 
handled separately to the school delivery and incur a $20 custom service charge.  
 
Other information 
 
Late cash payment envelopes cannot be accepted by the school office or by Kapture. 
 
Your school will notify you in a few weeks when team and special group photos are available to view and pur-
chase on the Kapture website. Please note; class, individual and sibling portraits are not available to view 
online prior to purchase.  
 
Kapture offer a money back guarantee for any parent who is not fully satisfied with their photo package. 
Should you have any queries before or after photo day, please check the FAQ’s on the Kapture website.  
 
All students will be photographed individually on photo day for school administration records AS WELL as in-
cluded in their class group presentation available for purchase to all families. Should there be any reason why 
your child should NOT be included in the photo shoot –please contact the school office. 
 
Richard Barr 
Deputy Principal 


